## **RVP Counselor's Report**

## **Spring 2018**

I have been in communication with the RVP's via RVP Discuss. I also assisted the Affiliation Chair with communicating with the RVP's to follow up on the affiliation process.

RVP's have been encouraged to participate in the monthly Electronic Board meetings. We have had some RVP participation.

Most importantly I worked with the bylaws committee to come up with a mutually agreeable way to address the RVP Representative term issue. I am hopeful that the Board will agree.

The balance of my report will be submitted after the RVP meeting at the National Convention in New Orleans.

Respectfully submitted.

Howie Dash

**RVP Counselor**